
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 7/30/2012 1:52:17 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: You're in LA I know 

Yes! I'll be around. 

On Jul 30, 2012, at 1:36 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

But are you back tomorrow? 

I'm going to be at the PUC twice: am with Sunil, then pm with Sandoval and 
Carol Brown. In the afternoon I'm bringing Jesus Soto, our new Sr VP in gas, 
for intros. If you are around I'd like you to meet him. We'll be there from 2:30 
-4. 
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